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Emergency Funds To Flood Control 
––– 

 The army engineers notified 
Representative Henry M. Jackson Tuesday, 
according to word received here, that $50,000 
has been allocated from emergency funds for 
flood control work on the Burlington bend of 
the Skagit river. 
 The state will contribute $100,000 to 
the project while the county will take care of 
the balance.  Work is expected to be started 
under the direction of army engineers within 
the next month. 


